
May 14, 1976

Johnny Joe Salazar
3809 Reynosa
Corpus Christi, Texas 78416

Dear Johnny Joe;

I have received your invitation to the commencement exercises
for the Senior Class of Foy H. Moody High School. Thank you for
your invitation.

I have a previous commitment for May 26, 1976 and will be
unable to attend however, I take the opportunity to congratulate
you on your scholastic achievement.

My best wishes for much success in your future.

Very sincerely,

Dr. Hector P. Garcia



May 14, 1976

Mr. and Mrs. Chano de Luna
1910 Spencer
Corpus Christi, Texas 78412

Dear Mr. and Mrs. De Luna;

I am indeed very moved with the very nice card and lovely

flowers you brought me at my office. I want to thank you and your

wife and family for your thoughtfulness.

Chano, it is good to have friends like you who never forget

us• I appreciate your good wishes.

My regards to your family. Take good care of yourself.

Siempre un amigo,

Dr. Hector P. Garcia



May 14, 1976

Mr. and Mrs. Joe Medina ,/ I

3741 McArthur
Corpus Christi, Texas 78416

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Medina;

Thank you for the invitation for the Open House of the
new Hebbronville Post Office in Hebbronville, Texas. Due to a
previous commitment, I will be unable to attend. , ~*\

However, I take the opportunity and with great pride to
congratulate you Joe for your new appointment as Postmaster of f ~
the Hebbronville Post Office. For many years you have been a
friend of the Forum and a hard worker for the post office. I
am glad to see that you have been appointed.

My best wishes for succe *s. P

Sincerely,

Dr. Hector P. Garcia


